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The meeting was called to order at 4:10 PM by Chairwoman Tressa Heffron.  Supervisors also present were Kirstie Lake, Christine Vough, Alan Burgess and Susan Seck.  Solicitor John Thompson was also in attendance.  Tressa led everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Chairwoman Heffron recessed the special meeting to take the Board into executive session for personnel and pending litigation.  The special meeting reconvened at 5:26 PM.

Two people had been waiting and asked to speak to the Board.  Jaimee Alsing, 383 Litchfield Rd., had concerns about the eagles and asked if the conservation district or wildlife department confirm they are outside the project property?

Deborah Allen, 1 Lois Lane, said the 100 ft. berm is a concern to her.  Digging that land that close to the river – how is that okay?  They will have to comply with the floodplain ordinance.  She wanted to know how the bridge traffic would be impacted by the 30 trucks or 60 trips?  She said there is an eagle nest across the river – work with the conservation and wildlife department.  Deborah also said Jaimee sent a letter to Yaw – he knew nothing about it.  Not a typical concern of a senator.  She said she can hear blasting possibly (thinks it might be from the test) and is concerned by that because of the location with sound and vibration.  The residents have a conflict with the project.

Jaimee Alsing added she is concerned with property values of her rental property due to the mine.

There being no further business, on motion of Susan, second by Christine, it was unanimous to adjourn the meeting at 5:45 PM.

						Respectfully submitted,



						Tressa Heffron
						Acting Secretary



